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PROPOSED WISLOE DEVELOPMENT 

The Planning Strategy Team 
Stroud District Council  

We are opposed to this proposed major development in our rural area because there will be far too many 
houses very much in the wrong place. 
 

As a small village we cannot cope a massive increase in people, cars, pollution, drainage problems the 
Government has to provide a certain number of houses, but the developments already planned and approved 
in Cam and Berkeley will be more than enough for this area.  

There could be 1500 to 3000 more vehicles joining already crowded roads that will only cause more 
transport problems.   
Like other large estates people will have little option but to use their vehicles to travel to find employment 
due to the current lack of public transport available at the right times just like Box Road in Cam already 
starting to be overrun with vehicles 

The A38 Road, is already full to capacity we have difficulty getting out of Dursley Road now at busy times 
we also at the moment we have great difficulty making an appointment with our Doctors and Dentist  

The area planned for this development does not currently flood but with so many house and tarmac the area 
will cause major increases in both surface water and sewage, we have just had major work done to help with 
the  problems at  Slimbridge that is well known to suffer problems with water .  

Pollution would play a very large part noise and fumes from the Motorway and A38.  
     


